
Date: 27th April, 2020

To,
The Corporate Relationship Department
BSE Ltd
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street,
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing (Regulations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and further to our disclosure made vide letter dated 26th
March, 2020, we wish to inform you that after obtaining prior permission from the Concerned
District Authorities, the Company has partially restarted its manufacturing facilities and will
gradually ramp up the production as per customer requirements, availability of raw materials,
availability of manpower and allied services within the permissions provided in Government’s
Directives from time to time.

The Company will continue to follow the Government regulations and directives to ensure the
safety and health of the Company’s employees and their families and the society at large.

You are requested to take this disclosure on your record.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,
For Transpek Industry Limited

Bimal V. Mehta
Managing Director
DIN: 00081171


